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Friday 9th December 2022 - Year 1 Christmas Performance

Dear parents,

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to our Year 1 Christmas performance:

Day: Friday 9th December

Time: 9.30am and 2.15pm (please choose one performance to attend)

Where: Main hall - please arrive at the gate office.

Every child can invite a maximum of 2 adults to attend - this is to make sure we have enough space and also that the

children are not overwhelmed!

The performance will be recorded and will be shared through Seesaw so you can enjoy it with your family and

friends.

We look forward to seeing you all there!

Thank you,

Cristina Jordan

Deputy Headtecaher
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